
 

 

 

 

 

BUDGET / MEETING NOTICE 

 

 
The Riverside School Board June Work Session has been rescheduled to 

June 11, 2018 at 7:00 PM, and the June School Board meeting has been 

rescheduled to June 18, 2018 at 7:00 PM in the Riverside Jr-Sr High School 

Library. 

 

The Board of Education of the Riverside School District has approved a 

proposed final budget for the 2018-2019 school year.  A copy is available 

for public inspection during the hours of 8:30 AM and 2:30 PM in the District 

Administrative Office, 300 Davis Street, Taylor, PA 18517. 

 

The Board plans to adopt a final budget for the 2018-2019 fiscal year at its 

rescheduled meeting on June 18, 2018. 

 

 

 

Barbara Fedor 

Board Secretary 

      

 


